
The Hood College Humanities Council and the Master of Arts in Humanities
Program are excited to announce our fifth annual undergraduate and graduate
student conference, "Discovering the Humanities." The conference is open to
all current undergraduate and graduate students, including those planning to
graduate in Spring 2022. Students may submit a seminar paper, departmental
honors paper, research project, or thesis produced for any humanities-related
course in art and archaeology, English, global languages and cultures, history,
music, philosophy, religion, or any other humanities program unique to your
institution. 

This is an opportunity for students to experience an academic conference and
practice delivering a paper in a relatively low-pressure environment. Students
will also have an opportunity to get to know others with similar interests. 

The conference will take place on Saturday, September 18th on the campus of
Hood College in Frederick, MD.

DISCOVERING THE 
HUMANITIES

To apply, submit the following to angello@hood.edu:

- Cover page: Include your name, degree progress in fall 2021, paper title, and the date paper was
written or expected to be completed. 
- Abstract: A 300 word summary of your paper.

Submissions are due by 5:00pm, June 1st, 2021.

For more information, contact Dr. Aaron Angello at angello@hood.edu, 
Dr. Corey Campion at campion@hood.edu, 
or Dr. William Allen at allenw@hood.edu.
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